
FEEDBACK FROM PARTICIPANTS AT LUGBE TOWN HALL AWARENESS – 

December 2019 

Nyiamen Enoch (Youth Leader): The youths in the community have been facing varied 

unjust harassment from the police and this program has enlightened them to know their rights 

and how to defend their rights as a citizen. 

Mal. Salihu J. Gode (District Head of Lugbe): He was happy about the awareness and was 

glad that the members of his community are now well informed on their rights; enlightened as 

enshrined in the ACJA, and the VAAP Act. 

Most of the women that participated in the awareness admitted that they have been well 

informed about their rights, the VAAP ACT and SGBV. 

One of the women in the community thanked the organization for bringing such information 

to their community as she is now aware that she should speak out and report whenever she sees 

her neighbors or children been abused. 

 

POST EVALUATION OF KARU AWARENESS – FEBRUARY 2020 

 

 

       


